
From: Virgil Martinez
To: Thompson, James
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: NRC Inspection Report reply
Date: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 1:05:20 PM

I am currently on a field project, I should be back in the office on Friday and plan on writing
my response. I hope to have it to you no later than Wednesday of next week.

On Tue, Sep 28, 2021 at 12:00 PM Thompson, James <James.Thompson@nrc.gov> wrote:

Hi Virgil, just checking to see when you planned on sending the response to the IR you
received, as my management asked me about it today.
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